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DCR has provided an updated version of the MOA that appears to satisfactorily 
resolve our 2 primary concerns (DCR accepting liability only in instances of their 
willful misconduct, and DCR having the right to review and approve how the 
Town and AmVets defend legal claims).  However, it appears that not all 
changes from the prior version are highlighted in "red-line/cross-out," and  a 
couple of new provisions are somewhat problematic or warrant clarification.  
Accordingly, Town Counsel is conducting a comprehensive review of this latest 
version.  

Nonetheless, I am encouraged that DCR has apparently amended the MOA in 
response to our concerns.  Mr. Flynn's review will confirm if this is indeed the 
case.
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